

Grapevine Subcommittee 2019 June Quarterly Report

The GV Subcommittee Continues To:

- Engage in general GV activity of helping to encourage and inform members of Area 59
 about the benefits of GV and LaVina as a resource tool to help carry the message of AA.
- Provide up-to-date Grapevine/La Vina display boards, literature for sale and free resources/info at Area 59 events and meetings, district meetings, groups and intergroups within the area, including this past quarter at a variety of district workshops.
- The GV Subcommittee continues to encourage members of AA to get involved with Grapevine's "Carry The Message Project", in which individual members, groups or districts can purchase a gift subscription of GV or LaVina for an alcoholic in need.
- We encourage members/districts within Area 59 to get involved in various Grapevine/La Vina activities including ways to help carry the message of AA and sharing their experience, strength and hope through "our meeting in print".

Grapevine News:

2 New Books have been released:

"Take Me to Your Sponsor", an anthology of jokes and cartoons from Grapevine's collection. Two of the most beloved departments of Grapevine are the "At Wit's End" jokes and the cartoons, all contributed and drawn by AA members. This book contains some of the best laughs of the last few years, dealing with meetings, sponsorship, dating and marriage, friends and coworkers, character defects and more. We hope this book brightens your day and gives you some hearty, well-earned laughs.

"La Sobriété Émotive: La Prochaine Frontière" the French translation of "Emotional Sobriety: The Next Frontier".

Grapevine Subcommittee
Danette M, DCM District 58
Michael S, DCM District 51
Michael L, DCM District 33
Eva K, DCM District 26
Inez W, DCM District 28
Nora A, DCM District 47